For the preaching of the cross...is the power of God I Cor. 1:18

BILL BLOUNT MINISTRIES

Preaching The Glorious Gospel Of Christ And Making Melody Along The Way
Dr. Bill Blount

15411 Lahser, Detroit, MI 48223

Phone: (313) 531-6984 (313) 319-4581 E-Mail evangelistbillblount@gmail.com

Home Church

SHELBY BIBLE INDEPENDENT BAPTIST CHURCH Mike Montgomery—Pastor

47905 Hayes Road Shelby Twp, MI 48315 (586) 566-3825



Dr. Bill & Bonnie Blount

September 16, 2019

Dear Pastor and Friends of this ministry.

THANK YOU ALL SO MUCH.

I want to make our thankfulness to all of you the first thing spoken of in this letter. We are so thankful to our God for all who have prayed for our ministry which is in fact, His ministry, and because that you have allowed us to be one of your Missionaries, it is your ministry as well. Thank you so much for your prayers and heart focus toward us and this ministry. Also thank you so much for the financial support that God has made it possible for some of you give to help us.

OPEN DOORS

In Colossians 4:3 Paus says; "Withal praying also for us, that God would open unto us a door of utterance, to speak the mystery of Christ, for which I am also in bonds:." Not only was Paul literally in the bonds of prison at the time of this writing, but because of his surrender to the call of Christ he was bound to do His work. To the glory of God I too have long ago decided to follow Jesus in His call to preach the glorious gospel of Christ. I thank God for the call of God that I heard and answered in 1960. This means that I am now in the 59th year of seeking and going through open doors of utterance. And as proof that He is not done with our ministry, God continues to open doors, and I ask each of you to pray that He would open more.

I HAVE RECENTLY BEEN IN A SEASON OF SPECIAL PHYSICAL NEED AND ANSWERS.

Several months ago I began to have abdominal pains that brought nausea and a profound loss of appetite. Though I did want to loose some weight, and have lost about 15 pounds, I did not want to loose it this way. I am in the process of tests to check matters out. One test has showed nothing too serious but could explain part of the problem. This was a relieving answer to prayer for part of this need. There are still some test that could not be scheduled until November 8th. I am asking special prayer for that.

OUR FINANCIAL NEED

I do not want to be an undue burden to any of you or to harp on this issue. I know that with the way that costs mount up, each one of us individually as well as each church must budget and manage our funds to honorably take care of our affairs in this world. Our financial need is moving toward a state that is causing us to have our backs closer to being against the wall. Much of this is caused by increasing insurance costs, in every kind of insurance. We are going to need to see God provide a means of dealing with it.

PLEASE MAKE THIS A MATTER OF PRAYER WHEN YOU THINK OF US.

In His Love And Service.
Dr. Bill and Bonnie Blount

Please send support to: Dr. Bill & Bonnie Blount 15411 Lahser Rd. Detroit, MI 48223